
 
Good Morning, 
 
I am a resident of College Park. I strongly oppose the motion to change the zoning by-law to Four 
Dwelling Units Per Detached Residential Properties in Oakville and the Sheridan College Housing Area - 
Special Policy Area Amendment which would negatively impact and ruin College Park. I ask that you vote 
“NO” at tonight’s March 4, 2024, meeting. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Heidi Baber 
 


